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Rental growth would likely slow under a proposal that gets a once-over by a     La Crosse
council committee tonight.  Bob Seaquist chairs the committee  that tackles a proposed
moratorium on converting single family homes to rental  properties.  No minor malady for the
city, says Seaquist

(Click for Audio)

Seaquist says a rash of rental conversions are also depleting already low  property values in
owner occupied homes.  
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